
June Highlights… 
• Week of May 30th through June 3rd—Facility will be closed for staff training  

• Monday the 6th—Town Hall Meeting 

• Tuesday the 7th—BINGO Blitz in the dining room   

• Monday the 13th— North Oconee Rotary Club hosting BINGO 

• Tuesday the 14th—Town Hall Meeting   

• Wednesday the 15th—Father’s Day celebration with contests and drawings in the din-
ing room. 

• Wednesday the 15th— Father’s Day catered lunch (reservations required) 

• Tuesday the 21st—BINGO Blitz in the dining room 

• Monday the 27th—Family Feud 
• Wednesday the 29th— Town Hall Meeting 

JUNE 2022 
Oconee County Senior Center 

3500B Hog Mountain Rd. 
Watkinsville, GA  30677 

(706) 769-3979 

Open Monday through Friday — 8am to 4pm 

Find us online at www.oconeecounty.com 

Look for us on Facebook! 

Town Hall Meetings 
All active OCSC members are required to attend ONE Town Hall Meeting.  Each assembly will 
review the following topics: 

• New Construction Timeline and Facility Action Plan  
• The Oconee County Senior Center Mission and Goal 
• Registration Policy and Criteria 
• Member Code of Conduct 
• Criteria for Participation 
• Rights and Responsibilities 
• Facility Programs (Meals, Transportation…) 
• Member Activity Programs and Guidelines 
• Volunteering 

Please limit attendance to ONE meeting per person.  All meetings start promptly at 10am. 



DRAWING for BBQ SET 
Bringing in Summer on the Grill! 

Prize Includes: 

Portable Grill 

Charcoal 

Grilling Sauce Kit 

Set of Grilling Utensils 
Enter at the reception desk kiosk.  One entry per person.  

Drawing will be during the Father’s Day Celebration on June 

15th starting at 10:30am.  Must be present to win. 

Father’s Day Celebration 

Games, Contests, Prizes! 

June 15th at 10:30am 

Funniest T-shirt Contest 

Tell a Dad Joke Contest 

BBQ Giveaway Drawing 

(must be present to win) 

3-DAY ADVANCED NOTICE 

REQUIRED FOR LUNCH RESERVATIONS.   

PRIORITY IS GIVEN TO THOSE  

REGISTERED CORRECTLY, OTHERS MAY 

RECEIVE A POT LUCK LUNCH WHEN 

PROVISIONS ARE DEPLEATED. If you received an annual 
review letter regarding 
updating your member-
ship information, please 
contact Pam Morris by 
phone at 706-769-3979 or 
in person immediately to 

complete the process.  All information 
must be turned into the state by the end 
of the month. 


